Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
GOAL ASSOCIATES
The Florida Department of Transportation, District Four announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Thursday, April 20, 2023, 6:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.
PLACE: The public meeting will be offered simultaneously virtually and in-person. To attend the virtual Public Meeting from your computer, tablet, or smartphone, please register using this link: https://bit.ly/FDOTPowerlinePublicMeeting. If you prefer to join by phone, please dial +1 (415) 655-0052, Access Code: 424-600-104. The in-person public meeting will be held at the Herb Skolnick Center, 800 SW 36th Avenue, Pompano Beach, FL 33069.

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) District Four will hold a public meeting for the State Road (SR) 845/Powerline Road from South of SR870/Commercial Boulevard to SR 814/Atlantic Boulevard Resurfacing, Restoration, and Rehabilitation (RRR) Project in Broward County, Florida. The Financial Project ID Number is 446196-1-52-01. The purpose of the project is to extend the service life of the roadway pavement, enhance roadway safety, and improve the operating characteristics of the corridor.

Construction is anticipated to begin in Spring 2024 and end in Winter 2025. 

The estimated Construction Cost is $ 6.6 Million.

The Public Meeting will begin with a presentation at 6:00 p.m. followed by a question-and-answer session. Staff will be available to answer questions and provide assistance. Questions and comments may be submitted prior to the meeting by email to the project manager. For further information about the project, please visit the project website at https://www.d4fdot.com/bcfdot/state_road_845_powerline_road_from_south_of_sr_870.asp.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Ms. Bing Wang, P.E., FDOT Project Manager, at (954) 777-4406, toll free at (866) 336-8435, ext. 4406, or by email at bing.wang@dot.state.fl.us

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: FDOT Project Manager, Ms. Bing Wang, P.E., at (954) 777-4406 or in writing at FDOT, 3400 West Commercial Boulevard, Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33309 or by email at: bing.wang@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: Ms. Bing Wang, P.E., Project Manager, Florida Department of Transportation District Four, 3400 West Commercial Boulevard, Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33309 or by telephone at (954) 777-4406 or by email at bing.wang@dot.state.fl.us.
